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Monday 20th January 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  

 
Spires College present ‘Sister Act the Musical” 

 Tuesday 11th February 2025  
 

 

We are excited that Spires College, one of our Year 6 feeder schools, has invited the children from Year 5 to 

watch the performance of this year’s show ‘Sister Act the musical. This will be an opportunity for our children 

to experience what secondary school drama can offer and will hopefully inspire some of our budding actors 

and singers. 

The performance is due to start at 10.00am we expect to return in time for lunch so please order or send 

packed lunch as normal on this day. We will be walking from school so there will be no cost for this trip. 

The children will be leaving school at 9.10am and will return by 12.30pm. Children will need to wear full school 

uniform as usual and will need a coat. They may wish to bring a small snack for the interval. 

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical 

information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if needed 

during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher before the trip if you have any additional 

comments. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental Consents’ tab 

via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like to volunteer for this activity, please do not hesitate to contact your 
child’s class teacher at the end of the school day. 

 

Kind regards,  
  

Mrs Harding and Miss Fearon 
 
Year 5 Teachers 
 
 
 


